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I find it ridiculous waste of money, police and courts over a non dangerous herb that has many 
healing qualities and should not be classified as dangerous. With decriminalization in South 
Australia back in the 1970's, ACT, and other places like Portugal they have all found that 
decriminalization did not result in increases of usage or affect society negatively. So if there is no 
increase in harm, why place pressure on policing and court system and waste money when we are 
already in deficit. 


